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Date: June 20, 2012

Subject:	 Axle Label Change

We are making a running change to the one-part perforated label currently being affixed to each axle. The new 
label will have two parts. The full label will be attached to the axle tube like before. The bottom label is affixed 
on top of the full label and needs to be peeled off and placed on the inside cover of the Operation Maintenance 
Service Manual to be included with each trailer.

The bottom section will still contain the serial number of the axle, Dexter part number if available, capacity of the 
axle, hub face (HF) and spring center (SC), or outside of bracket (OB) if it is a Torflex axle. This information as 
before, will be helpful to the end user when needing replacement parts for their axle. Below are examples of the 
new two-part label.

Please contact your Dexter sales engineer if you have additional questions or need further assistance.

Rick Kapsa
Product Manager
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